
Call for Nominations for members of UIA permanent Commissions and 

UIA Work Programmes – 2023-2026 term 
 

As is usual at the start of each term, Member Sections have the opportunity to confirm already engaged 

members and nominate new members for the UIA permanent Commissions and UIA Work 

Programmes. For the 2023-2026 term, we seek to professionalise UIA work combining expertise and 

openness, continuity and renewal.   

Engagement in the UIA working bodies is an opportunity to actively contribute to the endeavours of the 

International Union of Architects (UIA). We are already informed of some departures of Co-Directors, 

so feel free to nominate both members and Co-Directors for the 2023 – 2026 triennium. 

The UIA is dedicated to advancing architecture and fostering global collaboration within the 

architectural community. UIA Working bodies are at the forefront of driving meaningful change and 

formulate policies on matters affecting architecture, society and the public interest. 

We invite your Section to nominate qualified individuals from your esteemed organisation who possess 

expertise and interest in areas relevant to our permanent Commissions, which cover main domains of 

the profession and Work programmes, which cover a diverse range of topics. Nominations are limited 

to 1 or 2 persons maximum per Commission and Work Programme. By nominating members, your 

Section can play a pivotal role in shaping the trajectory of architecture on a global scale. 

You will find here the overview of the actual Commissions and Work Programmes as well as the links 

to the UIA website giving more information about their goals, tasks and work. Kindly note that the terms 

of reference for the work of the triennium will be reviewed after the appointments. We invite you to 

encourage your members to consider active participation. 

Nominations should be sent by 27 September to the UIA General Secretariat (c.dasilva@uia-

architectes.org) with the following: 

1. A CV including a short expression of interest (1 page maximum) 

2. An official letter of appointment of the candidate by the Member Section 

3. The voluntary service agreement signed by the candidate 

A ‘Declaration of non-conflict of interest’ will be sent to candidates once their nomination is approved. 

Thank you for your consideration and support. We look forward to the positive impact we can achieve 

together. 

Best regards, 
 

 

LEÃO Rui 

Secretary General 
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